
    

INNOVATIVE FINANCING STRATEGIES FOR 
REDUCING NUTRIENTS WORKSHOP 

August 14, 2019 |  Washington, D.C. 

You are invited to participate in an EPA/USDA co-hosted in-person all-day workshop 

spotlighting creative and innovative approaches to financing strategies to help reduce 

nutrient pollutants in our Nation’s waters. A limited number of spots are available for 

invited experts to attend this joint convening. For more information, please contact 

waterfinancecenter@epa.gov. 

During the workshop, we will:  

• Highlight innovative approaches for financing nutrient reduction across the country; 

• Identify ways private sector and public sector funds can be leveraged for nutrient 

reduction projects; and, 

• Scope ways EPA and USDA can help increase funding opportunities and awareness of 

innovative funding approaches. 

Register at https://tinyurl.com/y4mk9vob  

 

 National Press Club 
529 14th St NW, Washington, DC 20045 
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